
 
 
 

   

MAY  

Thursday 24th Starling Class Assembly  - 2.30 pm School Hall 

Friday 25th Robin Class Cake Sale - 3.15 pm School Hall -  All donations to 
the Office 

Friday 25th Break up For Half Term 

JUNE  

Monday 4th Back to School 

Tuesday 5th Non Uniform Day  - £1 donation or tombola prize for Collett   
Festival 

Tuesday 5th Year 1 parents visiting classes 9 - 12 pm (signing up forms are in 
the office) 

Wednesday 6th Kingfisher Class After School Sports Club Starts 

Thursday 7th Year 2 parents visiting classes - 9 - 12pm (signing up forms are in 
the office) 

Saturday 9th  Collett Festival  - Please come and support us - PFA 

WKC Monday 11th Inspire Week 

Thursday 14th  New Parents afternoon - 2 - 3pm 

Thursday 14th New Parents Evening -  6 - 7 pm 

Friday 15th  Sports day - St Paul’s 

WKC Monday 18th   Inspire Week 

Tuesday 19th Reception and Year  1 parents visiting classes - 9 - 12pm (signing 
up forms are in the office) 

Thursday 28th  Year 2 parents visiting classes - 9 - 12pm (signing up forms are in 
the office) 

Friday 29th Whole School trip to SeaQuarium at Weston Super Mare 

JULY  

Wednesday 4th  All Change Day 

Shepton Mallet Community Infants’ School & Nursery 
       Waterloo Road, Shepton Mallet, BA4 5HE 

        Tel:  01749 342322    Headteacher: Mrs Honoria Thompson 
E: sheptonmaleltinfants@educ.somerset.gov.uk  www.sheptonmalletinfants.co.uk 

 

Summer is here, don’t forget your 

sun hats and water  

bottles. 

 

NEWSLETTER  

MAY 2018 



 

To Antonio, Rufus, Asala, Rhys, 
Connor, Tudor, Benedict, Nikola, 
Pawel, Victoria, Jasper, Aloysius,  
Samantha, Noah, Natty,  
Mason and Ruby 

Who all have  
birthdays in  

MAY 

From  Everyone at Shepton Mallet Infants’ School & Nursery 

CHECK THE BACK PAGE FOR DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Woodpeckers 97.6%  Heron 97.5%  Starling 97.1%   Swallow 96.8%  Kingfisher 95.9% 

Paperless Communication 
Please do not forget to return your slips with your email address by 25th 
May, so that we can go as paperless as we can. Paper copies are always  
available from the office if you would like a paper copy. 

Reminder: 

 label all belongings in Nursery , including hats, clothing and drinks 
bottles  
especially. 

 ensure your child has at least 2 changes of clothes in their bags ,        
especially with the warmer weather and water play. 

 If your Tapestry activation link has expired please see Mrs Dargie to     
re-activate your  account. 

 Regularly each Friday morning we will be taking a trip to the library and’/or the market . We 
cannot do these trips without parent helpers! Please let the Nursery team know if you are 
available to help on Fridays – (or any other days) 

 
 Collett Park Festival - Saturday 9th June 2018 

Urgent Appeal for: Raffle and Tombola prizes, Bottles of Wine, shampoo etc., drink Cans, 
sweets, small toys etc. Please take all donations to the office. 

Help Wanted: Help on the day - can you spare some time to help?  
For more information please pop into the office.    PFA 

Robin  Class for achieving 98.5%        
attendance for  April 2018 

Date for your Diary 
Whole School trip - Friday 29th June 

SeaQuarium , Weston Super Mare 
The cost will be £10 per child, if you would like to start paying in 

instalments please pop into the office.   

 

Safeguarding Statement We recognise our moral and  
statutory responsibility to safeguard and promote the  
welfare of all pupils. We endeavour to provide a safe and  

welcoming environment where children are respected and valued. We are alert to the signs 
of abuse and neglect and follow our procedures to ensure that children receive effective  
support, protection and justice. The Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) is the     
Headteacher, Mrs Thompson. For a copy of the School’s Child Protection and Safeguarding 
Policy please click on the policies link at the bottom of the page. The procedures contained 
in this policy apply to all staff and governors and are consistent with those of the Somerset  
Safeguarding Children Board (SSCB). 
Report a concern 
If you are worried about a vulnerable child and would like help, please don’t stay  silent. 

PE Kit Reminder 
Please ensure that your child has 
a PE kit in school every week. 

Coming Soon -  FREE Parent App Lite - Suitable for Androids, Ipads, Computers, etc. 
You may be aware it is your responsibility as parents, to update us with contact information 
of your  children. In light of  the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) coming into 
effect in May 2018 the school is introducing a parent app.  
 

This system will be used for updating your contact  information which means if 
you need to let us know a change to a telephone number or  address or a       
contact you can do this quickly and at any time of the day or night, using the app. 
More information to follow. 

PARKING 
Great Ostry Car Park be-

hind the High Street is free 
parking till 9am 

Packed Lunch Reminder - We  are a healthy eating School. 

The weather is getting warmer so please consider including an ice pack as 
we do not have fridge space to keep packed lunches 

Please do NOT include:  Nuts of any kind or products that contain them, 
fizzy drinks, chocolate, and sweets. 

Tuesday 5th June - Non Uniform Day, come to school wearing your normal 
clothes and bring in £1 or a donation for our Tombola stall at Collett Park. 
E.g. Bottles, cans, tins, packets, sweets, chocolate, shampoos etc. Please 
bring  donation to the Office. Thank You PFA 5th June 

Inspire Week (Parents Come and Join In Activity Days) - Dates for your Diary 

 

Heron Class    Monday   11th June   1.45 - 3.00  pm 
Kingfisher & Robin Class   Tuesday   12th June   2.00  - 3.00 pm 
Starling Class   Monday   18th June  1.45 - 3.00  pm 
Swallow Class   Tuesday   19th June  1.45 - 3.00  pm  
Woodpecker Class  Thursday  21st June  1.45 - 3.00  pm 


